
  

Coffee is on us! 

Coffee Afternoon’s will be starting from  

Friday 7th of October 2022 at 2pm. Please 
come and join us. 

*To build new friendships 

* To learn new skills 

*To learn more English 

*To relax and enjoy 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

For more informaƟon  please see Mrs Bashir , Josie or Rozeena.  


